Atmospheric and Oceanic Sciences Graduate Student Association

Monthly Meeting

AOS Room 811, October 31st, 2007

Attendees: Brian Miretzky (Facilitator), Andy Hulme and Nick Bassill (Faculty Liaison), Tim Wagner (Ombuds) and 17 others.

Meeting opened by B. Miretzky at 3:30 pm

1. B. Miretzky reviewed last GSA meeting

2. Faculty meeting report

· A. Hulme and N. Bassill summarized the October 3rd faculty meeting.

· A. Hulme discussed method for filling seats on faculty committee: a list of nominees will be given to the respective committee chairs and they will select the student.  Nominees for each committee are, Curriculum-Brett Hoover; Awards-Andrea Lang; Computing-John Rausch; Colloquium-Matt Sitkowski (for future); Website-to be recruited.  Reports from the committee representatives were requested at later meetings

· N. Bassill and B. Hoover discussed their presentation to the faculty on qualifying exam procedures.  Gave faculty a letter and summarized their feedback.  Those present agreed that past complaints should be documented.

3. Formation of subcommittees

· Qualifying Exam, goal is to organize student body to allow better dialogue with faculty regarding exam procedures, N. Bassill and B. Hoover were asked to form committee and accepted.

· Welcoming, goal is to organize a welcome weekend for prospective graduate students in the spring and facilitate meetings (e.g. lunch) during visits.  Sharon Jaffe volunteered to start committee.  Suggested that Dan Henz may also want to join.

· Outreach, goal is to interact with other organizations, formation tabled until next meeting.

· Students’ Rights (tentative title), Brent Maddox suggested to create a committee that would request the faculty to abide by certain rules for classes (e.g. syllabus, staggered test schedule). Committee would also organize student evaluations in some matter that students could see them before registering for a class.  Katie Holman volunteered to join.

4. New Business

· B. Miretzky opened discussion on rather to become an official student organization, doing so would allow GSA to get funding for activities.  Doing so would apparently open up membership to anyone.  All agreed to look into the topic and discuss at a later date.

· Matt Lazzara announced that UW may be audited by the NSF.  If contacted by an NSF auditor do not answer any questions without your PI and someone from the UW Office of Research and Sponsored Programs (RSP) present.

5. Next meeting

· Time for next meeting will be announced via email.

Meeting adjourned at 4:22 pm.

Minutes submitted by A. Hulme

